
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

FOR OUR PRAYERS 

Holy Father’s Intentions for May 

Universal: Respect for Women: That in every country of the world, 

women may be honoured and respected and that their essential  

contribution to society may be highly esteemed. 

Evangelisation: Holy Rosary: That families, communities, and groups 

may pray The Holy Rosary for evangelisation and peace 

For those for whom prayers have been requested: Theresa Duncan, 

Barbara Kelly, Susan Richards, Haworth Richardson, David Poole, Mark 

Eustice, Molly Booth,  Ligaya Baptista,  Mark Ronan, Daisy Bushnell,  

Mark Gillette,  Eileen Sturock and Gladys Weaver.  

PASTORAL COMMITTEE  The next Meeting will be on Monday, 

23rd  May 2016  7.30pm in church after mass 

FINANCE COMMITTEE  The next meeting will be Thursday 5th 

May at 7.30pm  
 

FORTHCOMING SOCIAL EVENTS AND FUNDRAISING  
Product stall is next Sunday any cakes or produce gratefully received  

Saturday 18th June There will be a Barbeque held in Kathy Fox’s  

Garden.  Tickets and further details will be available later 

Fundraising stall in pannier on Saturday 30th July Items for sale on 

the stall will be required in the next few months 

 

FOOD BANK  Please don’t forget to bring regular donations to put in the 

box at the back of Church.  

 

OPEN DOOR The Church is now open on a Saturday until the end of the 

year as part of our contract with English Heritage.There is no rota. 

CHILDRENS’ CORNER:  Please could we ask if you are using this 

area, to leave it tidy for the next group to use.  

 

 

Parish Safeguarding Representatives  

Tavistock:  Gill Mill  01822 613677, Maria Neal 01822 834846(Admin) 

Ordinariate Mission: Jackie Foster 01726 66941 

The Parish of 
Our Lady of  the Assumption & St. Magdalen,  

Tavistock,  
Website: ourladytavistock.org.uk  

Facebook: www.facebook.com/catholictavistock                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        

Priest in Charge: 
Fr. John Greatbatch 
john.greatbatch@ 
plymouthdiocese.org.uk  

Telephone: 
01822 612645 
07799078164 

Tavistock Parish is part of the Plymouth R.C.Diocese: Charity No. 213227 

 SIXTH SUNDAY OF EASTER (Year C)    
 Sunday 1st May 2016  

THE JUBILEE YEAR OF MERCY 

TIMES OF MASSES & SERVICES   

Sunday 1st May  9.15am The Parish 

  5.00pm. St. Austell (The Ordinariate Mission) 

Monday 2nd May  7.00pm NO MASS 

Tuesday 3rd May 9.30am St. Philip and St. James (Apostles) 

Wednesday 4th May    7.00pm St. Austell (Ordinariate) 

Thursday 5th May 10.00am St. Richard Reynolds 

Saturday 7th May 10.00am NO MASS 

Sunday 8th May 9.15am The Ascension of the Lord 

  5.30pm St Austell  (The Ordinariate Mission) 

Sacrament of Penance: 

Monday 6.00pm  -  6.45pm  

 

Exposition & Benediction: 

Monday 6.00pm  -  6.45pm 

Tuesday  -  after Mass 

 

Holy Rosary: 

Saturday  -  after Mass (for more vocations to the priesthood) 



WELCOME!  

We welcome all visitors to Tavistock Catholic Church. If you want to 

contribute to the upkeep of our Church and you are a UK tax payer, please 

use the blue envelopes provided in the pews. Please complete the form on 

the envelope; through your generosity we receive 25p back for every £1 

you give. Thank you for your help. 

FR. JOHN’S DIARY  

Tuesday          11.00am  Deanery Conference  - Yelverton 

Wednesday     10.30am  Council of Priests  -  St. Boniface House 

                                  pm  St. Austell 

Thursday          9.00am   Assembly  -  Whitchurch Primary School 

                           3.00pm   Making intended disciples meeting  -  Church 

                           7.30pm   Finance Committee 

Saturday                           Assisting at a wedding in Kent 

LAST SUNDAY: What a wonderful Mass last Sunday! Many thanks to 

Gill and Jo who have worked so hard with our candidates, for all who 

assisted in the liturgy of the Mass and providing refreshment. A special 

thank you to our 5 candidates for their hard work over the last few months 

preparing for the day. Also a special thank you to everyone who were at the 

Mass last Sunday, not only to welcome our bishop into our community, but 

as a community for supporting the candidates which is so important. Please 

continue to support them as they journey forwards in their faith. 

FIRST COMMUNION PREPARATION 

Saturday 14th May 11am to 3pm with packed lunch 

IGNATIAN PRAYER GROUP  will resume again in the autumn. 

More details from Liz Moles (616243)  

CAR PARKING: This is always a problem at our church on a Sunday 

with such limited space. Some residents complained on our Facebook page 

last week about the parking and someone claimed that their car was hit last 

Sunday morning. If you are parking on the roads around the Church, please 

could you make sure that you park with consideration for those who live 

around us, thank you! 

 

NEXT SUNDAY: There will be an appeal (with a second collection) for 

the Spiritans Mission Appeal (The Holy Ghost Fathers) The Mass will be 

celebrated by Fr Desmond Wilson from the Mission. Fr John will be in 

Kent next week and assisting at a wedding. 

MAKING INTENDED DISCIPLES:  The next meeting for the group 

who studied the book during Lent will be on Thursday, 5th May, 3pm in 

Church. We will be joined by Terry Danes at the meeting, at which we 

will hopefully be able to appoint our Mission Team. 

EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS OF THE EUCHARIST  There will 

be a meeting for all ministers following the 10am Mass on Saturday, 

 4th June. 

YEAR OF MERCY:  What can you do in this Jubilee Year of Mercy? 

 Make your Sacramental Confession on a regular basis 

 Each day at 3pm say the Prayer of Divine Mercy 

 Say the Chaplet of Divine Mercy each day 

 

COLLECTIONS. 24th April 2016 

Cash Collections                                                         N/A 

Gift Aid Donations                                                     £210.00                                                                                  

(This figure does not include `one off donations”.)   N/A       

Weekly Budget Amount                                           £580.76 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY 

CORNWALL ORDINARIATE MISSION. 

QUIZ NIGHT: Will be no Friday, 10th June, 7pm in the Narthex at  

St. Augustine’s 

CREDITON PILGRIMAGE: As part of the Year of Mercy the  

Ordinariate is holding a series of pilgrimages around the country, 

Culminating in a national pilgrimage at the Shrine of Blessed John Henry New-

man at the Oratory in Birmingham during September. The Southwest Pilgrimage 

will be on Saturday, 11th June  at the Shrine of St. Boniface, Crediton.  The 

day begins with a procession and Mass at 11.30am,  

Celebrated by Mgr Keith Newton and conclude with Benediction at 3pm. 

The day is open to all our Catholic brothers and sisters. Please put this date  

in your diary now. 


